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Christmas Card Contest 

Make sure your kids get a chance to be the chosen artist 

for the 2024 Annual Woods Construction Christmas 
Card.  Children 12 and under are welcome to enter a 
drawing. Submissions are due February 8th. 

Woods 
Construction 
Cookbook 

Send your recipes to Carl to be 

included in the Woods 
Construction Cookbook. 

Desserts, breakfast, dinner, 
snacks or dessert….nothing is 
off limits.   

___________________________________________________________________ 

I Fixed It! 

The first winner of the “I Fixed It!” program was Hank Hale. 
Congratulations, Hank! Hank will receive a pizza lunch for 
the entire crew of an upcoming job site. As a reminder, we 

will be drawing names for pizza parties once a month from 
the submissions. Submissions can be made on our website 
or by emailing Carl with 2 photos with a short statement 

about what was wrong (pic #1) and how it was corrected 
(pic #2).   

 

Marshalls & HomeGoods of Ann Arbor 

Here are some progress photos from the projects in Ann Arbor, where we are 
converting an old Bed Bath & Beyond into a Marshalls and a HomeGoods. 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Safety Reminders 

Send in proof of car insurance throughout the year to Carl/Sandy as your policy 

renews or you switch insurance. 

When buying chemicals (glues, solvents, etc.) for the job site, please verify the 
chemical(s) are on the SDS BinderWorks list. If they are not in there, let Carl/Sandy 
know so we can get them added to our inventory. Keeping this data updated is not 

only safe, it will help eliminate any potential OSHA fines on inspection. 

 

Your Guide to Cold Weather Safety 

Cold weather brings its own set of challenges, but with the right precautions, you can 

enjoy the beauty of winter while staying safe and warm. Here's several cold weather 

safety tips: 

• Stay Hydrated: 

• Cold weather can be deceptively dehydrating. Drink plenty of fluids to stay 

hydrated 

• Limit alcohol and caffeine intake, as they can contribute to dehydration. 

• Stay Informed About Wind Chill: 

• Wind can significantly increase the risk of frostbite. Be aware of the wind chill 

factor. 

• Limit outdoor activities if wind chill conditions are extreme. 

• Drive Safely: 

• Check your vehicle's antifreeze levels and ensure all fluids are topped up. 

• Keep an emergency kit in your car, including blankets, snacks, and a 

flashlight. 

• Keep an ice scraper in your car. 

• Keep a box of cat litter or sand in your car if you anticipate driving in the 

snow. It can be used to help get your car unstuck by providing traction.  

• Be Prepared for Power Outages: 

• Stock up on essentials like non-perishable food, water, and blankets. 

• Have flashlights and candles ready. 

• Have a battery-powered radio to stay updated on weather conditions. 

 

Remember, winter is a time of beauty and wonder, but safety should always come 

first. By taking these precautions, you can make the most of the season and keep 

yourself, your loved ones, and your community safe. 
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